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Work Hours 

Construction hours per Fall River Ordinance are 7:00AM - 4:00PM 
 

Please pardon our appearance and any noise disruption during construction. We appreciate your continued patience and cooperation. 

Questions or concerns? Please contact: 

Adam Keane, LeftField,  AKeane@leftfieldpm.com 

 

 

FALL RIVER, MA 

 

Upcoming Construction 

Activity  

K.R. Rezendes is well underway with moving dirt around on-site.
They have started the over excavation of the building footprint starting in the Northwest corner and moving South.
The plan is to truck dirt off-site, mix crushed stone into the dirt at a plant, and then bring back to re-install.  This
process will be on-going from now until March 2019. 

Additionally, we are well underway with the construction two new parking lots, B and C. 
These lots are planned to be turned over to the School early in January 2019! 
With the turn-over of the two lots, Suffolk will be taking over the existing large parking lot. 
Fencing barriers will be installed and the over-excavation will continue.   

Other project milestones: 
Initial prep and stabilization of the wetlands area at the North end of the site has been completed. 
All (14) bells have been removed from the tower and are safely residing at a Bell Foundry until re-installation.

- Completion of Parking Lots B and C.
- Continuation with trucking and the over
excavation of the building. 
- Installation of the Utilities (Gas and Electric) from
Elsbree Street  
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Stabilization of the Wetlands

Installation of
Electrical Conduits

Installation of Temporary
Distilling Basin 

(holding area for ground water)

Dirt, Dirt, and More Dirt!
The Earthwork Contractor, K.R. Rezendes is well underway with moving dirt around on-site.
They have started the over excavation of the building footprint starting in the Northwest corner and moving South.
The plan is to truck dirt off-site, mix crushed stone into the dirt at a plant, and then bring back to re-install.  This
process will be on-going from now until March 2019. 

Additionally, we are well underway with the construction two new parking lots, B and C. 
These lots are planned to be turned over to the School early in January 2019! 
With the turn-over of the two lots, Suffolk will be taking over the existing large parking lot. 
Fencing barriers will be installed and the over-excavation will continue.   

Other project milestones: 
*Initial prep and stabilization of the wetlands area at the North end of the site has been completed. 
*All (14) bells have been removed from the tower and are safely residing at a Bell Foundry until re-installation.


